## Texas Wesleyan College

FORT WORTH 5. TEXAS

November 6, 1947

Mr. Amon G. Carter Fort Worth Star-Telegram Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for the tickets which were made available to Texas Wesleyan College for the Margaret Truman concert.

Dr. Sone turned some of these tickets over to me for distribution. Students who might not otherwise have been able to attend were afforded the opportunity of hearing Miss Truman.

Again, my thanks.

Sincerely,

Donald W. Bellah, Chairman

Division of Fine Arts

arc